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9th October 2023 

Re The Witches Evening Theatre trip on 16th November- Y6 first offer of refusal! 

Dear Parents and Carers of Y6,  

We have managed to secure 80 tickets for the Witches at the National Theatre in London for a 7pm 
performance. This is a wonderful opportunity to watch a beloved classic on the stage. The Witches | National 
Theatre 

“A musical adventure.  

Everything you know about witches is wrong. Forget the 
pointy hats and broomsticks: they’re the most dangerous 
creatures on earth. And now they’ve come up with their 
most evil plan yet. 

The only thing standing in their way is Luke and his Gran. 
But he’s ten and she’s got a dodgy heart. Time is short, 
danger is everywhere, and they’ve got just one chance to stop 
the witches from squalloping every stinking little child in 
England. 

The Witches is a rip-roaring musical version of Roald Dahl’s timeless tale, filled with wit, daring and heart. With 
book and lyrics by Olivier Award-winner Lucy Kirkwood, music and lyrics by Tony Award-nominee Dave 
Malloy, and directed by Lyndsey Turner.” 

Tickets are £10 and one travel coach costs are added we would ask for £28.72 per attendee. Children receiving 
Pupil Premium will be asked for a £17.50 donation.  Sign up on Squid by Wednesday 18th as then any remaining 
tickets will be released to the wider school and families who wish to come with us.  

We have 20 adult tickets in this bundle so if you would like to be considered let us know on the Squid form.  

We will confirm travel times later but it will involve arriving back from London very late!  

Yours excitedly,   

 
Elizabeth Savage     
Headteacher  


